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Lynda GROW <lynda.grow@multco.us>

Reminder: No LPSCC meeting on Tuesday, March 5th; LPSCC retreat will be
on Friday, March 15th
1 message

Mary-Margaret Wheeler-Weber <mary.wheeler-weber@multco.us> Tue, Feb 26, 2013 at 4:09 PM
To: LPSCC_Members <lpscc_members@multco.us>

This is a friendly reminder that there will NOT be a LPSCC meeting on Tuesday, March 5th. It has been
cancelled. 

Instead, the Executive Committee will hold a retreat on Friday, March 15th, 8:30 AM to 1:00 PM in room 315
of the Multnomah Building (501 SE Hawthorne). 

The next regular LPSCC Executive Committee meeting will be Tuesday, April 2nd, 7:30-9:00 am in room 315 of
the Multnomah Building.

Let me know if you have any questions - thank you!

Respectfully,

Mary-Margaret Wheeler-Weber   
Executive Assistant, Multnomah County Local Public Safety Coordinating Council
office: 503-988-5659  ||  cell: 503-240-3344
mary.wheeler-weber@multco.us  ||  web.multco.us/lpscc
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